
Round Valley Area Municipal Advisory Council 
PO Box 372  Covelo, CA  95428 

“Serving the People of the Greater Round Valley Area” 
 

 
 
May 24, 2021 
 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
501 Low Gap Road 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
Re:  Transfer Station Improvements -  Agenda Item 6a.  
 
Dear Honorable Supervisors, 
 
The Round Valley Area MAC would like to provide our support for the 
plan to improve waste hauling capacity and service levels at the 
Covelo transfer station. While we understand fees will need to be 
raised, it is clear that improvements in waste management services in 
the community are very needed and worth this small anticipated 
increase.  
 
The Round Valley community has been facing a lot of challenges with 
the level of service that is available at the transfer station, which has 
led to an increase of garbage being left along roadsides and creeks. 
The community has put in a lot of effort in cleaning up; increasing the 
capacity of the transfer station will help to reduce the amount of 
garbage littered in the community in the first place.  
 
We really appreciate the County working with the Round Valley Area 
community to identify, address, and solve some of the issues we are 
collectively facing.  
 
Thank you for supporting our community by working to make 
improvements to the transfer station.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Stull-Otto 
Presiding Officer 
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